
Greetings! I’m Weston, and my callsign is KK7VYR.  

I’m a recent addition to the HAM radio world, having started just about august 
2024, and I’ve been loving every moment of this exciting journey. Normally a high 
tech guy, I run things Wednesday morning with a HT and some good 
old-fashioned paper- notating callsign, name, and I ALWAYS write a synopsis of 
your response, to look back on and learn from. I’m always eager to learn more 
and improve my skills on the air, running things like a call-in radio show when 
possible. My topics vary wildly from history, radio, and usually poised to try to 
learn about people’s past experiences and careers as I try to learn about all the 
awesome HAMs who check in. 

Finding the WVARC was as simple as stumbling across the repeater when I first 
borrowed a mobile radio from my (ever so gracious) friend Norm (NL7UE), with I 
believe John (WA7SO) talking about WW2 as I drove home from Chili’s. When 
I’m not at the mic, you’ll often find me riding motorcycles or serving my local 
church with tech. Combining my love for technology and community service, 
HAM radio has been a perfect blend of both worlds, allowing me to connect with 
amazing people while expanding my technical expertise. 

 

 

 

 


